(") Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

October 16, 2012

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

MA4P 1E4

Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2012-0128

Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro) 2013 IRM
Electricity Distribution Rate Application

Guelph Hydro’s response to the Board Staff’s submission

In accordance with the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, Guelph Hydro received
the Board Staff’s Submission on October 10, 2012.

Guelph Hydro responds that it has no further comments on the Submission in the above
proceeding.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

-

Cristina Birceanu

Director of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ONNIG 4Y1

Telephone- (519) 837-4735
Mobile- 226-218-2150
Email-cbirceanu{@guelphhydro.com
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